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On Wednesday, October 2, 2013, Attorney General Claudia Paz y Paz met with the new head of the 

International Commission against Impunity in Guatemala (CICIG), Iván Velásquez Gómez. 

 
 
The meeting, held at the headquarters of the Public Prosecutor’s Office (MP), was the first between the two 

officials and they sought to coordinate joint actions of mutual interest. 

 

 
The agenda between Paz y Paz and Velásquez covered different areas, such as the state of investigations 

currently underway. 

 
 
An issue discussed at the meeting was the planning to continue with actions to strengthen the Public 

Prosecutor’s Office (MP) in the areas of investigations and the fight against crime. 

 
 
The Public Prosecutor’s Office (MP) hopes CICIG will continue to contribute to the strengthening of the 

justice system and the institution itself in order to tackle criminal structures. 


